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Posted on FlashAlert: September 30th, 2021 9:37 AM 

Vancouver, Wash. – Clark County Fire Marshal Dan Young announced today he is lifting the ban on 
outdoor debris burning in unincorporated Clark County, effective immediately. 

Young urges residents to be vigilant when burning and always attend a permitted fire until it is 
completely extinguished and cold to the touch. 

Permits are required for burning yard debris and land clearing. For more information, visit the county’s 
website at https://clark.wa.gov/code-administration/outdoor-burning.  

Contact Info: 
Dan Young, Fire Marshal, Community Development, 564.397.3324; dan.young@clark.wa.gov 
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